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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:04 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation

 

From: Jonathan Schmerin <jschmerin@georgetownco.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 2:43 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Sanitation  
  
Mr. Mayor – I wanted to let you that we are very much in favor of weekly recycling service and will gladly put everything 

curbside if this means we can get weekly pick ups. I very much am in favor of this proposal! 

Thanks – Jon Schmerin 

  

-------------------------------------- 

Jonathan E. Schmerin 

Managing Principal 

The Georgetown Co. 

500 Park Avenue 

10th Floor 

New York, NY  10022 

T: 212-409-9409 

F: 212-898-1396 

  


